Working Group Revision of C37.59 Meeting in Galveston





The working group and guests, consisting of 14 manufacturers and 12 user/consultants met  2-3:30 May 4, 2004. The backlog of comments and new information received concerning C37.59-2002 was reviewed. It was decided to launch a revision of the standard immediately to better reflect the quickly changing technology of conversions and increase it’s usefulness to both users and manufacturers.





The following were specific action items:


Jeff Nelson is to be asked to obtain permission of Switchgear to request a PAR for the revision.


By the end of middle of next week, May 12th, all members attending the working group meeting are to e-mail to the working group chair comments concerning additional topics or the content of C37.50-2000.


Ted Olsen and the Chair will immediately prepare and submit the PAR request, hopefully in time to be considered for the next standards board meeting.


The plan will be to have a document ready for an initial working group ballot before the next Switchgear meeting. An essential part of making this happen will be the use of the “core group” of the working group who will respond to requests or comments within one week The Chair will be the focus for it’s preparation.


A “punch list” is available with items to be addressed in the revision. It should be noted that this list may be expanded with ideas received in the next week.





Pete Dwyer    W/G Chair


